
 

  

 

Mrs. Shannon’s  

Newsletter 

September 3, 2019 

     What we are learning 
 

 

      

This week we will continue to learn and 

practice all the new rules and routines 

that make the classroom run smoothly.  

We will be reinforcing making green 

choices in the classroom.  Please read 

the flyer that will be sent home and talk 

to your child about making green 

choices in the classroom and at home.  

We will begin learning all about the color 

blue and discuss different feelings we 

have.   
 

In September 

Sept. 13 Parent Education 

Day-children attend with 

parents 

Sept 27 No School-

Preschool Screening Day 

 

At Home 
Find things that are blue in your 

house. 

Reminders 
Wear blue on Wednesday! 

Books We Will Read 

Pete the Cat and His Four Groovy Buttons, Be Who You Are, Little Blue Truck 


